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From: Nancy Bozzato
To: Holly Willford
Subject: FW: 1522 Pelham Street, Fonthill, 2021-0017-Planning
Date: Monday, January 18, 2021 8:41:58 AM

Good morning;
Please include this email as an addendum on tonight's agenda, as it was now directed to the Planning Department.

Thank you,
Nan

-----Original Message-----
From: Barbara Wiens <BWiens@pelham.ca>
Sent: Monday, January 18, 2021 7:48 AM
To: Shannon Larocque <SLarocque@pelham.ca>; Nancy Bozzato <NBozzato@pelham.ca>
Subject: FW: 1522 Pelham Street, Fonthill, 2021-0017-Planning

Fyi.....see the email below that I received.

Barbara Wiens, MCIP, RPP
Director of Community Planning and Development

TOWN OF PELHAM CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
The information contained in this communication, including any attachments, may be confidential and is intended
only for the use of the recipient(s) named above, and may be legally privileged.  If the reader of this message is not
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, disclosure, or copying of this
communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error,
please re-send this communication to the sender and permanently delete the original and any copy of it from your
computer system.  Thank you.

-----Original Message-----
From: noreply@pelham.ca [mailto:noreply@pelham.ca] On Behalf Of Bill Schwenger
Sent: Sunday, January 17, 2021 6:24 PM
To: Barbara Wiens <BWiens@pelham.ca>
Subject: 1522 Pelham Street, Fonthill, 2021-0017-Planning

Dear Ms. Barb Wiens,

We are writing to you over our concern about the excessive development of the property located at 1522 Pelham St..
We are concerned about the following;

The 21 apartments will put a lot of cars on the surrounding streets. In particular, this will increase the  traffic on
Hurricane Rd which is used as a bypass to Pelham Road due to ever increasing congestion on HWY 20. In addition,
it seems that there are not enough parking spaces as most couples have 2 cars which will force residents to park on
surrounding side streets.

This building will be one storey taller than any other building in the downtown area. The lot is very narrow and with
no space at the front or sides it will be more in keeping with the big city and not with rural Fonthill.

We feel that this is a rather excessive development. Please at least make it compatible with the buildings beside it
and reduce it to 3 floors and 14 or fewer apartments.
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